
Jeanette Spriggs

From: Raymond Dow [rldow@syr.edu]

Sent: Monday, January 23,20069:10 AM

To: Jeanette Spriggs

Subject: Re: Emission designator.

Jeanete

RE: E880833

I have reviewed the designator with our consulatant and the proper designator should be 4M34G2F

Ray Dow

Raymond Dow
ManagerTechnical Support Services
215 University Place
Rm. 164
SyracuseNY13224-2110
email rldow@~y-r.edu
Voice (315) 443-4002
Fax (315) 443-5653

»> "Jeanette Spriggs" <Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov> 1/17/20069:59 AM »>

Mr.Dow,

What is the correct emission designator? The emission designator you indicate to Ms. Lott is not correct. I can
not continue to process your modification application without this information.

Thanks.
Jeanette Spriggs
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